
December 5, 2020

Brian Hagedorn, Justice 
Wisconsin Supreme Court 
16 East State Capitol 
P. O. Box 1688 
Madison, Wisconsin 

53701-1688

Justice Hagedorn:

After being raised in a Democrat-voting family, I moved to Chicago and was 
a worker for the Mayor Daley machine. It took me many years and lots of 
experience before I realized their party politics were totally at odds with my 
Christian upbringing. For these Democrats, personal relationships and 
friendships were not important. These politicians wanted power and they 
would lie, cheat, and steal to gain power. They often hated America because 
it was not what they felt America should be. Frustrated, I became involved 
in GOP politics, and experienced a different, positive world. These folks 
cared intensely about Americans and about our country.

I still remember the times you came to Sheboygan County meetings as a 
campaigner for the Supreme Court vacancy. You were given little chance of 
winning, but we were impressed with your energy, enthusiasm, intelligence, 
and your apparent embracing of conservative principles. Our party 
members desperately wanted you elected, and we worked like dogs to 
support your candidacy.

Once you were elected, like a good liberal, you gained the power you sought 
and started voting with the liberals. It was a shock to us and we feel like we 
have been stabbed in the back.

Enjoy your ten year term because I can't imagine either party wanting to 
support you in the future.

Sincerely,

Jerry Doyle


